
In the event of severe weather, the Guelph Family Health Team 
will decide to close when normal operations would pose a significant 

risk to staff and our patients.
This will include the following clinics and programs:

Psychiatry Clinic
Wellness Workshops

INR Clinic
Diabetes Care Guelph

Foot Care Clinic
Chronic Pain Management Program 

 
If you have an appointment scheduled on that day, we will call you the next day 

that our clinic is open to reschedule your appointment. 

If a Wellness Workshop is cancelled due to severe weather, we will notify you 
by email or phone.

Please check one of the following ways BEFORE you leave for your 
appointment or workshop to find out if the clinic/program is closed:

Severe Weather and Storm Closures

Local
Radio Stations:

Guelph FHT
Website:

Guelph FHT
Main Phone Lines:

Guelph FHT
Social Media:

Magic 106.1
and

1460 CJOY

www.guelphfht.com
*Announcement will be
posted on homepage

Specialty Clinics at 
Westminster Woods: 

519-837-8129
Specialty Clinics at 

Dawson Road:
519-840-1964

Specialty Clinics at 
Headoffice/Downtown:

519-837-4444

Twitter:
@GuelphFHT

Facebook:
@GuelphFamily 

HealthTeam


